
International Students’ Travel Scheme 2023/2024 

 
For the coming academic year 2023/2024, with the students’ safety and security in mind, we have put the 
following scheme in place, which will cover the student’s travel requirements and provide transparency on 
processes and costs. 
 
Orah is the boarding student management system which the school uses, it helps us to locate students, 
take roll calls and manage student departures and returns through a ‘pass’ system.  Before the start of 
term, you will receive an invitation to Orah and a helpful guide to get you started.  
 

¶ Parents/guardians must follow the departure and return procedures and adhere to deadlines, this 
information will be emailed in advance of every school holiday.  

¶ Parents/ guardians must submit the correct pass on Orah in advance of departure. 

¶ Students must use the 
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